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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Bilateral Talks Regarding the Sale of Uranium to India 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 3 June 2014, page 45) 
 
QUESTION No: BI-87 
 
Senator LUDLAM: I might put some questions on notice, Chair, if we are out of time. On the 
current status of bilateral talks aimed at advancing the planned sale of Australian uranium to India, I 
get to take that up with Dr Floyd, I think, from the foreign affairs department. I am just wondering 
whether this department has any visibility of that, but I will put that to you on notice.  

Senator Ronaldson: Thank you. 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Department of Industry is aware that good progress is being made and is looking to an early 
conclusion of negotiations. 


